
NEWSLETTER

6th September 2019

HAPPY HEALTHY HIGH ACHIEVERS

Teaching Assistant Opportunity

We are currently recruiting for a Teaching Assistant.

For further information and an application form, please visit the school website: -

https://www.lowbrookacademy.co.uk/StaffVacancies.aspx

Key Dates for Term 1, Week 2

Monday 9th September @ 9am – EY1I and 6D Meet the Teacher Session

Tuesday 10th September @ 9am – 1Q and 4L Meet the Teacher Session

Wednesday 11th September @ 9am – 5BH, 5D and 6G Meet the Teacher Session

Thursday 12th September @ 9am – 4C Meet the Teacher Session

Friday 13th September @ 9am – 2W and 3E Meet the Teacher Session

Meet the Teacher Sessions

w/c 9th September 2019

Please see attached a letter 

confirming the dates of the ‘Meet the 

Teacher’ sessions next week.

Please note that the 3G ‘Meet the 

Teacher’ session has been re-

scheduled to Wednesday 18th

September @ 9am

School Dinners for Year 3 Pupils

Please note that if your child has moved up to Year 3 this academic year then they will no 

longer be eligible for Universal Free School Meals (UFSM).

The cost of a school dinner is currently £2.20 and Caterlink request that pupil dinner money 

accounts remain in credit at all times.

You can add funds to your child’s Caterlink account via the Scopay system.

If you have any queries regarding this, or require any further assistance, please contact the 

School Office. 



 

 

 
4th September 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Caregiver, 

Meet the Teacher 2019-20 
 

We will be holding ‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions next week commencing on Monday 9th 
September 2019. 
 
These sessions will start at 9.00am and will last approximately twenty minutes.  They will 
give you an opportunity to meet your child’s new teacher, see your child’s new classroom, 
find out more about classroom routines, expectations for the year and homework and ask 
any questions that you may have. 
 
The schedule for these sessions will be as follows: - 
 

Monday 9th September @ 9am – EY1I and 6D 
 

Tuesday 10th September @ 9am – 1Q and 4L 
 

Wednesday 11th September @ 9am – 5BH, 5D and 6G 
 

Thursday 12th September @ 9am – 4C 
 

Friday 13th September @ 9am – 2W and 3E 
 
We hope to see you there. 
 
Yours faithfully 

Bianca Iasi 

Head of School 


